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WELCOME BACK 
Welcome Back!!! I hope you all had a restful holiday with your family and that the New Year 
has gotten off to a safe and healthy start for you. We are all looking forward to a brighter 2021 
year ahead.  
 
 
K REGISTRATION 
Registration for Kindergarten in Surrey Schools will begin on Monday Jan. 11th. Children who 
will turn 5 years old before Jan. 2021 (those born in 2016), are eligible to begin school in 
September 2021. As we are a closed catchment school, as per district policy, you must live in our 
catchment in order to attend Bayridge Elementary. There are a number of documents that are 
required from all families in order to complete the registration process. This year, all 
registrations and supporting documents must be submitted online. Please see the attachment and 
our school website for more details. 
 
 
COVID SAFETY GUIDELINES: BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL 
Recently, Fraser Health conducted environmental assessments at a few Surrey school sites. Upon 
completion, recommendations were provided to the Surrey School District. We would like to 
share this information with you and provide reminders about the things Fraser Health has 
deemed valuable in our fight against COVID-19 in schools.  
 
*Please note the following recommendations for Before and After School: 
 
-The importance of social distancing (2M guideline) and wearing masks during pick-up and 
drop-off 
-A recommendation for parents and students to not congregate on school grounds before and 
after school 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community a safe and healthy place to work, 
learn and play. 
 
 
 


